ESMA seeks two candidates — academics
and financial market participants —
for its stakeholder representative

group

The SMSG helps to facilitate consultation between ESMA, its Board of
Supervisors and stakeholders on ESMA’'s areas of responsibility and provides
technical advice on its policy development. This helps to ensure that
stakeholders can contribute to the formulation of policy from the beginning
of the process.

The successful candidates will take up their roles on 1 January —
academic — and 1 May 2018 — financial market participant, respectively.
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